
From: Autry, Tosha S
To: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>

Date: 10/2/2009 1:54:16 PM
Subject: FW: Message from the Director

 
 

From: Lewis, Phleisha E On Behalf Of Adams, Marcia S
 
Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2009 4:59 PM
 
To: DMV All Users
 
Subject: Message from the Director
 
It is with much sadness that I announce the resignation of Steven Lake, Deputy Director of Administration.
  Steven has been an integral part of the agency’s management team and has been dedicated to making this 
agency a success.  After much consideration, Steven has decided to resign to pursue other opportunities.  He 
will be taking some much deserved leave before he begins his new endeavor.  I am sure that you all join me in 
thanking Steven for his incredible service to this agency and to the citizens of this state.  We wish him much 
success in his future.
 
Marcia Adams
Executive Director
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